
Please join us in congratulating our Science Bowl Team for 
placing in the Top 8 at the national competition!

Congratulations  to 
Samanyu, Daniel, 

Chengcheng, Pranit and 
Claire.  We are so proud of 

you!!  They competed 
against 47 teams from the 

continental U.S., Puerto Rico 
and the U.S. Virgin Islands.  
By placing in the top eight, 
our team earned  $1000 for 
IAR! A big shout out to their 
coach, Mrs. Stacy, and their 

Science Bowl peers for 
preparing them so well.

We are 
#disciplinedthinkers!


